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Featured Articles 

 

 
 

Well done Fletcher in Hazel Class, who won the 
Romford Golf Club picture competition with this 

picture. 

It was auctioned off at the Romford Golf Club Charity 
Day on Thursday and an amazing £600 was bid! 

 
Thank you to all of the golf club members and their 

guests for attending and giving so generously to 
benefit our school. 

 

 

 

 

Ash Class’s trip to the Paradise Wildlife 
Park on Thursday was a roaring 

success…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

If anyone is able to donate any tissues or baby wipes classes, we would be ever so grateful. 

 
 

 Golf Club Photo Competition 

 Ash Class Trip  

 Tissue Donations  

Friday 6th May 2022  

Important Dates: 

Summer Half Term Break - Monday 30th May- Friday 3rd June 2022  

Last Day of Summer Term - Thursday 21st July 2022  


